
Bill Summary 

1
st
 Session of the 57

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 583 

 Version: HASB 

 Author: Sen. Stanislawski 

 Date: 05/01/2019 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 583 directs the Director of the Office of Management and Enterprise Services to issue a 

request for proposal for the ongoing maintenance of desktop support and management systems 

for all state agencies by July 1, 2020. The contract shall be awarded to the responsible offeror 

whose proposal is determined to achieve guaranteed savings to this state compared to current 

operations. 

 

House Amendments 

 

House Amendments to SB 583 restores the Title on the measure.  
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